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Hello Mary. 
Below is the reply from a builder Elena approached about the tunnel. 
Could you put this email in for discussion at exec. 

As you will see still another decline. My plan in life is to knock at doors, if they don't open I
don't use a battering ram, I find another door. 

My other door is leaning towards still mounds but maybe 3 instead of the one with tunnel. And
from each mound a couple of balancing bars to join them. In between mounds we lay bark for
two reasons. 1. soft fall 2. Don't need mowing. We have to make sure it's easy for mowing so
not too larger round a little run off needed. 
We would not be digging so that's all taken care of. Just bring in dirt, compact it and lay ready
grass over. 
I'm including Richard Hilton TDC.so we can have his thoughts also. 
We have spent this money we need to get this done! 
Attached are some photos to give concept disregard tunnels. I like the ladder coming up one
side but once again getting it built is another thing. 
For discussion Tuesday 

Trish

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Alan Cooper <alan.cooper@xtra.co.nz>
Date: Tue, 15 May 2018, 20:56
Subject: Re: re possible building project
To: Elena Meredith <elena.meredith@xtra.co.nz>
Cc: Trish Smith <smiffsnz@gmail.com>

Thank you ! Sorry i can not help with that one as Health & Safety to Scary ....
Kind Regards Alan Cooper Builder.

On 15 May 2018 at 11:40 Elena Meredith <elena.meredith@xtra.co.nz> wrote: 
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